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Hello. We live and own a medical business in the Sellwood-Moreland neighborhood and have been
increasingly disturbed by the removal and/or destruction of classic buildings and erection of large,
cold appearing buildings that do not fit into the charm of the community. We want the design
standards recommended by SMILE added to DOZA so there is a more appropriate building design in
Sellwood-Westmoreland. Thank you.
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